

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

1-27-1967

From/To: Charles Shelton (Chalk's reply filed first)

Charles Shelton

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Shelton, C. (1967). From/To: Charles Shelton (Chalk's reply filed first). Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/3735

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



January 27, 1967

Mr. Charles Shelton Church of Christ 1075 West Campbell Campbell, Walifornia

Dear Charles:

It was so nice to hear from you and to receive your reflections on the Campus Evangelism Seminar. I appreciate your very kind remarks about my participation in the Seminar. One of the highlights of the entire week was the opportunity to get better acquainted with you. I had learned through Fred Davis of your work and had been given a very high opinion of you by him. I must say that I now concur in that appraisal.

I do hope that we will have opportunities to work together in the coming months. I ask your prayers concerning my participation in the California campaign for Christ, both at Sacremento and at Los Angeles. I would appreciate being a part of any prayers offered by the church there for these campaign efforts. Thank you so much for writing. I look forward to future opportunities for our association together.

Fraternally yours,

John Allen Chalk

hm

The Church of Christ of Campbell 1075 WEST CAMPBELL AVE. • CAMPBELL, CALIF. 95008

Mr. John Allen Chalk Highland Church of Christ 5th & Highland Abilene, Texas

Dear John Allen:

One of the highlights of the Campus Evangelism Seminar was the fact that I had the privilege of becoming acquainted with you as well as other great men in the church that I had not met previously. It was a trill to be associated with men like yourself who have the courage of their convictions to speak forth the truth of the Gospel of Jesus Christ even in the face of personal threat. I found your lecture to be Biblical and scholarly in every detail and I appreciate you for it. I wish that we had had more time to visit. Perhaps the Lord will bring us together at sometime in the future.

I pray that you found things on an even keel when you returned home and that peace and unity are prevailing. When you are in the San Francisco Bay Area, please let me know and we can make arrangements to be together.

I have an idea that your meeting schedule is pretty jam packed for several years. If you happen to have an opening in the next three or four years for a Sunday through Friday meeting, why don't you let me know and we can schedule something.

May the Lord keep you and bless you.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Shelton

CAS:te